Schedule 6 to the Minutes of the
Public Hearing meeting of
Richmond City Council held on
Tuesday, September 5, 2023.

P

From:

Sent: September 5, 2023 3:34 PM
To: CityClerk

Subject: 5

City of Richmond Security Warning: This email was sent from an external source outside the City. Please do not click or open
attachments unless you recognize the source of this email and the content is safe.

Hi there,

My name is : had moved
tc earlier this year to build our family.

We bought our property here because it was safe,spacious, and overall a very friendly community and
environment to raise

The proposed re-zoning will not only impact our privacy and density, but it will create risk for our community
to be unsafe.

We are against the re-zoning, as we want to raise in a quiet, peaceful, clean, and safe environment.

Thank you,

Connect with me on Linkedin | Schedule a call with me via Calendly





